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Ferguson Ave. North Fountain (Item 7.1)
Direction
Staff were directed to report back at the June 13, 2024, meeting, to 
provide clarity on the current state of the fountain located near the 1 
Jarvis Street condos and whether or not the City plans to open the 
fountain.

Update
• Fountain is not functional
• No capital funding in place to rebuild
• Staff will be replacing grates and repairing trip hazards
• Timeline is Summer / Fall 2024
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